
 
 

VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE 
OFFICIAL NOTICE 

ABSENTEE AND PROVISIONAL BALLOTS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the number of absentee ballots issued and 
returned and the number of provisional ballots issued from the April 4, 2023 
Spring Election will be posted on the Village of Pleasant Prairie website at 
www.pleasantprairiewi.gov and in the office of the Village Clerk at the Village 
Hall, 9915 39th Avenue, Pleasant Prairie, WI  53158 on Election Night. 

 
Dated this 28th day of February, 2023. 
 
Jane C. Snell, Village Clerk 
Village of Pleasant Prairie 
9915 39th Avenue 
Pleasant Prairie, WI  53158 
 
Posted: February 28, 2023 
Location:  Village Hall and Website 
 


